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Feb. 13…PTA Meeting 6 PM 
Feb. 15…School Site Council 2:30 PM 
Feb. 17…Lincoln’s Birthday-No School 
Feb. 20…President’s Day-No School 
 

 

Have you received or seen an attendance letter in 
your child’s backpack? If so, these forms are used to 
CLEAR AN UN-VERIFIED ABSENCE. Please fill out and 
return these forms with your child to the school as 
soon as possible. Remember, an unverified absence 
is un-excused and your child is considered truant if 
they acquire just 3 ‘unexcused’ absences. If you have 
any questions regarding an absence or your child’s 
attendance record, please feel free to call and speak 
with Diana in the office. 891-3107 x131 

 

CITRUS PTA ON FACEBOOK 

Like "Citrus Elementary School 
PTA" on Facebook to get 
important updates and news 

about Citrus School and our PTA. Just 
look for the Citrus Bobcat! 

 
Remember: Citrus is a Latex Free School. 
Please do not bring toys or soft rubber 

items made of Latex from home. 

 

 

With the weather being wet outside, we would like 
to make sure that the kids have their jackets and 
belongings. Please check the lost and found; it is 
over flowing once again. Make sure to put your 
child’s name on their items, so it can be returned to 
its owner. Thank you! 

Donations Needed 

If you have any gently used 
clothes, the nurse is in need 
of donations. Here are a list 
of items that are in need 

pants/undies needed for sizes 5-10, 
especially elastic waist sports type pants 
(easier to stretch for multiple sizes). The 
clothes closet is currently depleted of 
smaller clothes. 

POT LUCK & SUPPORT GROUP/ 
FAMILY OF SPECIAL NEEDS 

Raising a child with special needs is challenging; 
this group helps build a supportive network & 
opportunity to share. Children welcome; 
homework help & childcare provided. Join us on 
the 2nd & 4th Tuesdays. Dinner provided; bring 
something extra to share. Potluck 5:30 pm; 
group meets 6-8 pm. 

Location: ARC in Chico, 2030 Park Ave 

For information, call 530.891.5865 

 


